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This communications applies only to firms, not to individual RAs.
 
The 2013 Firm Return form was sent by e-mail to all firms on 11 January 2013.
 
We require one return per firm, by no later than 31 March 2013.  Please ensure that the responsible person at your firm has received the documentation and will be dealing with the return.
 
If, for some reason, your firm did not receive the e-mail, please let us know so that we can send another copy.
 
For further details please e-mail IRBAfirmfees@irba.co.za or telephone 087 940 8800.
 
 
 
 
Caroline Garbutt
Manager: Registrations
cgarbutt@irba.co.za
 
 
About the IRBA
The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes.


 
